
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 October 2020 

   

Question (1) Given the introduction of travel infrastructure measures 

under the Spaces for People (SFP) programme, which are 

‘temporary’, how much of the award of money from Sustrans 

is being retained from that sum to return infrastructure at the 

end of the TTRO period? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) In respect of review of the new measures thus far 

implemented: 

a) what assessment of volume of footfall, wheeling and 

cycling is being undertaken on the roads closed as 

spaces for exercise and how will this be reported? 

b) what assessment in SFP schemes is being undertaken 

in respect of volume of cyclists where new segregated 

cycle lanes have been installed and how will this be 

reported? 

c) what assessment is being undertaken of vehicular 

traffic and traffic flows on the roads where SPF has 

been implemented and how will this be reported? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has Legal Advice been obtained by the Council regarding 

implementation of SFP measures in advance of road safety 

audits and can this be shared? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


